
From: Knitt, Pete [mailto:pknitt@psbwi.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 12:10 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special Assessment 
 
The community banks didn't create this nightmare however we will help fix it.  The special 
assessment feels like a low blow to those of us that are doing things right! 
  
I encourage you to reconsider penalizing those who are helping to get us out of this mess the 
most! 
  
Peter W. Knitt 
President & CEO 
Peoples State Bank 
pknitt@psbwi.com 
715-847-4099 
715-370-4099 (cell) 
715-842-9050 (fax) 
 


